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Together we learn, together we succeed  

 
Sunday 3rd April 
 
Dear parents and carers, 

 
We can now share with you the guidance for ‘Living with Covid, post April 1st’. 
 
You may be aware that freely available testing will no longer be available for the vast majority (both lateral 
flow and PCR tests).  

Therefore, the guidance for Covid-19 is now the same as for other illnesses: 

‘…people with symptoms of a respiratory infection, including COVID-19, and a high temperature or who 
feel unwell, should try stay at home and avoid contact with other people, until they feel well enough to 
resume normal activities and they no longer have a high temperature.’ 

And specifically for pupils: 

‘Children and young people who are unwell and have a high temperature should stay at home and avoid 
contact with other people, where they can. They can go back to school, college or childcare when they 
no longer have a high temperature, and they are well enough to attend.’ 

Following on from this, schools are subsequently no longer required to set remote learning during absence. 
 

 
Please do contact the school if you would like to discuss this further. 
 
 
With kind regards 
 
 
Kind regards, 

                Nick Avey,    Headteacher,    Rusper Primary School 
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